
 
 

   

 

 

 

Wednesday 20th November 2024 
 

 

  Rec, Yr1 & Yr6 Guidelines for Christmas Dinner    

Wednesday 18th December 2024 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

Please book online via ScoPay as you would normally book lunches on the applicable date. Please note it 
shows as a normal booking date on the calendar, there is no reference to Christmas. 
 

 *Monday 25th November is the very latest to book your child’s Christmas dinner. 

 
 
 

 

Christmas Dinner Options: 

Red = Traditional  

Blue = Halal 

Green = Vegetarian 

 

 

 

On Tuesday 17th December, PLEASE SEND YOUR CHILD IN WITH A PACKED LUNCH FROM HOME. 
Please note there is an option for a Cheese OR Ham packed lunch from school. 
 
 

Please be mindful that if your child has any allergies or dietary requirements that you have completed an 
Aspens Allergies form which can be collected from the office.   
 

ALL CHRISTMAS LUNCH REQUIREMENTS MUST BE BOOKED FOR IN ADVANCE! We are unable to book 
these on the day. 

 

Kind regards, 

Begbrook Team 

 


